As I think you already know, I attended a conference in Lake Arrowhead CA February 22nd through the 26th. I arrived in Lake Arrowhead on the first day of their 7-day blizzard that turned into a state of emergency. I attempted to leave on February 27th, slipped on the ice, and broke my wrist. I had surgery to set it at the local lake Arrowhead hospital.  The emergency responders and hospital staff were phenomenal.  I was able to make it down the mountain on March 2nd, however, due to storms in both metro Detroit and Salt Lake City I returned Monday the 6th.  I am in minimal pain and will be receiving follow up health care as soon as I get home.  This experience has tested both my nervous system and my spirit.    Though weary, I have a tremendous amount of love & support.  I will not be going to Lisbon and will take the next week off for recovery.  I will be in touch with you sometime in the week of March 6 to confirm our next scheduled meeting time.  Warmly, Ann
